
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                     PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
         NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Budget Hearing, for the 
 
year of 2025, of the Board of  Fire Commissioners of the Montrose Fire                                                            

District will be held on Tuesday, October 29, 2024 at 7:00PM at the                                                                  

Montrose Firehouse, at 2143 Albany Post Road, Montrose, New York. 

 
         This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of the Public Officers Law. 
 
 
By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners 
Montrose Fire District 
Edward Snyder 
Secretary 
 

Dated; Oct. 25, 2024 


